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Please Oppose H.R. 3193

Dear Colleague:

We are writing to urge you to oppose H.R. 3193, a bill that would make Washington,
D.C., less safe. H.R. 3193 falls within the jurisdiction of the Government Reform Committee,

but was not considered by the Committee.

H.R. 3193 repeals the D.C. laws that restrict the possession of firearms in the District of
Columbia. Among the laws repealed are the ban on semiautomatic assault weapons, the ban on
armor-piercing (“cop-killer”’) ammunition, and the gun registration requirements. Although one
can debate the merits of some of D.C.’s gun laws, no one should question the importance of
keeping fully loaded assault weapons off the streets of the nation’s capital city.

Another problem with H.R. 3193 is its impact on home rule for the District. Congress
would never act to repeal the gun laws for communities in Northern Virginia or Southern
California. Whether we agree or disagree with the District’s laws, we should accord the Mayor
and the D.C. City Council the same respect.

Please join us in voting “NO” on H.R. 3193.

Sincerely,

W & Uoetnen
Henry A. Waxman

Tom Davis
Chairman Ranking Minority Member



